Reporting ID: Dear Respondent:

Thank you for your weekly filing of Form EIA-912, *Weekly Underground Natural Gas Storage Report*. Your company was not selected in the new sample for the next reporting cycle. Your final required reporting week is for <Last week & Year needed for submission> Your company is no longer required to file Form EIA-912 after <Last week & Year needed for submission> During the next reporting cycle, as part of our ongoing quality control activities, you may be contacted for clarification or correction of data you submitted during the past year. If there were errors in your submissions, refiling of those data may be required.

On behalf of the U.S. Energy Information Administration, I thank you for your cooperation and efforts in this data collection operation. My staff members appreciate your participation, and your courteous and efficient handling of any questions that may have arisen during processing of your information.

Sincerely,

Robert Merriam, Director Office of Petroleum and Biofuels Statistics U.S. Energy Information Administration